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Why is the trail being built? 

The trail is being constructed to add to the existing 
trail system. It creates opportunities for outdoor 
recreation for residents, the chance to see the 
created wetlands and explore the landscape, river 
and floodplain. 

 

Where will the trail go? 

An interpretive walking trail and potential viewing 
platform is proposed as part of the compensation 
project. On the South Site, approximately 0.8 km of 
new trail is proposed. The trail is in a loop and 
brings the user into the floodplain passing between 
the created wetlands. On the North Site, 
opportunity exists to include an overlook at one of 
the upgraded culverts allowing trail users an 
opportunity to see the influences of the tidal 
wetland restoration project.  
 

Tidal influence –North Site 

 

 

 

 

 

Example of a gravel trail – Brookfield, Nova Scotia 

 

What will the trail have? 

 Gravel surface; 

 Sections of elevated walk way above wet 

areas; 

 Control structures to control access; and 

 Furniture such as benches for rest 

opportunities 

Where can I get more information? 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Bob Pett, Ph.D. 
Nova Scotia Department of Transportation and 
Infrastructure Renewal 
1672 Granville St., Halifax, NS, B3J 2N2 
Phone: (902) 424-4082 
E-mail: pettrj@gov.ns.ca 
 
You can also visit the Community Liaison 
Committee website at:  www.104antigonish.ca  
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